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STATE OF
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C1981022, Elk Creek Mine, SL-8

Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> Tue, Sep 5, 2023 at 12:15 PM
To: Doug Smith <Doug.Smith@oxbow.com>

Cc: "Beckett, Stanley F" <sbeckett@blm.gov>, "Mackinnon, Daniel K" <dmackinnon@osmre.gov>, "Gray, Daniel E -FS"
<daniel.gray@usda.gov>, "kjfarmer11@gmail.com" <kjfarmer11@gmail.com>, Mike Ludlow <Mike.Ludlow@oxbow.com>

Hello all,

The highway is fixed, and we think all the sites we need to visit will be accessible via the Bear Creek drainage, so the SL-
8 inspection has been rescheduled for October 3 (and possibly 4). We'll meet at the Elk Creek mine office at 8AM. It's
possible that we'll complete the inspection in one day, but Doug recommended that we allow a second day in case it turns
out to take longer.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist

Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety
P 303.866.3567 x 8121 | C 720.220.1180 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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